
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
·      The Father-Daughter Sweetheart Dance at Harveys in
Stateline is Feb. 5 from 7-9:30pm. Cost is $10 per person. For
more info, call 775.586.7271.

·      TRYP’s January workshop is a community service open
house  where  more  than  12  nonprofits  will  discuss  their
services and try to bridge the gap between organizations. The
workshop is free for members of all nonprofits, and $5 for
non-members. The event is Jan. 19 from 6-7pm at the Blue Angel
Cafe in South Lake Tahoe.

·      Rep. Tom McClintock, R-Oak Grove, will host a town hall
meeting Jan. 20 at 6pm at Rolling Hills Middle School in El
Dorado Hills.

·      Here is the Sierra roadwork schedule for the coming
week from Caltrans.

·       E.L. Wiegand Foundation gave $70,000 to the Boys &
Girls Clubs of Western Nevada to replace the organization’s
aging vans.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2016/01/snip/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/wp-content/uploads/2016/01/Sierra.pdf

